MAINTAINRENEWIMAGINE



UPDATE...

WORSHIP SPACE
LIGHTING... The Lighting project, in
the worship space, initially scheduled to
begin in early November, has been
DELAYED. The Lighting fixtures received
were not acceptable. New fixtures, with the
proper "light temperature" will be reviewed and tested before installation.
Lighting SAMPLES are on order.

BLESSED TRINITY EXCESS LAND... Appraisals of the "excess land" have been completed. WGM Group has completed the re-zoning proposal for the entire property in preparation for the possible sale of the Blessed Trinity excess land. Boundary line relocation has also been completed. The proposed information has been submitted to the City. Zoning change notification has been mailed by the City to neighborhood residents. Two neighborhood meetings (one at Blessed Trinity) have been held in December 2019. Additional meetings with the City of Missoula are upcoming.

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FOR THE ENTIRE PROJECT WILL BEGIN THIS WINTER... as we Honor the Past, Serve the Present and Prepare for the Future. The Capital campaign team has been working on this part of our project for the past several months. Members of the team are: Gary Weisbrich (chair); Pat Wegner (Strategic Planning team member); Hans Zuuring (Finance council member); Carolina Bridges (Pastoral council member); Louise Yamasaki, Jim McDonald (Parish Financial Services); Staff: Daniel Hampson, S. Mary Jo Quinn, Fr. Ed Hislop). Team members were selected by the Strategic Planning Team and the Pastoral Council.

PROJECT TEAMS...All parishioners are invited to serve on various planning teams for each element of the project. Opportunities to volunteer for each of these teams will be made available soon. Strategic Planning Team will coordinate the teams.

IN THE WEEKS AHEAD...Watch the bulletin for articles regarding the various elements of our "renovation project."

2020-MOVING FORWARD!

Remember...UPDATES are provided regularly on the parish website: blessedtrinitymissoula.org

Also on the website: Each of the PowerPoint presentations provided at the All Parish Gatherings are available as well as on-going reports from those gatherings.